
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

Access to ‘Clear Claim Connection’ Delayed 
 

Provider access to the reference tool known as ‘Clear Claim Connection’ (C3) continues to be delayed 
due to unforeseen circumstances.  At this time, no definitive date for a resolution can be provided.    
 
Providers are encouraged to monitor the LA Medicaid website for updates related to the return of C3. 
 
Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims are to be directed to Gainwell Technologies 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


